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PPL Corporation to Delist Common Stock
from Philadelphia Stock Exchange
PRNewswire-FirstCall
ALLENTOWN, Pa.

PPL Corporation (NYSE: PPL) has notified The Philadelphia Stock Exchange that, because the exchange has
discontinued trading of all equity securities effective Oct. 24, PPL intends to delist its common stock from the
exchange.

The delisting will be effective not sooner than 10 days after this news release, upon the filing by the company of
a Form 25 with the Securities and Exchange Commission. The issuance of this news release is also required by
SEC rules to delist the company's common stock from the exchange.

PPL Corporation, headquartered in Allentown, Pa., controls more than 11,000 megawatts of generating capacity
in the United States, sells energy in key U.S. markets and delivers electricity to about 4 million customers in
Pennsylvania and the United Kingdom. More information is available at www.pplweb.com.
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